
Office of Clients’ Rights 
Advocacy (OCRA)

Celebrate the 25th Anniversary of the

Scan QR to find an 
open house near you!

Join Us!

Thursday, October 3, 2024  10:00 AM - 1:00 PM

2024 is the 25-year anniversary of the 
Office of Clients’ Rights Advocacy (OCRA) 
providing independent advocacy services 
for Regional Center clients! In honor of this 
milestone, OCRA is holding open house 
events to celebrate with you!

Join OCRA for gatherings across 
the state to recognize 25 years of 
making a difference for Regional 
Center clients and their families


